
	

	

 

WELCOME TO 2018! 
 

FHSS P&C would like to welcome everyone to the 2018 
school year. We look forward to a prosperous and forfilling 

new year with many exciting events already being 
discussed.  

 
 

Forest Hill State School Annual General Meeting was held on Tuesday March 7th. 
We are happy to announce our executives for 2018 are: 

 
PRESIDENT – Scott Ovenden 

VICE PRESIDENT – Vicki Lang 
TREASURER – Beck Keenan 
SECRETARY – Angela Horne 

 
Members present at the meeting also voted for a new sub-committee. 

 
FUNDRAISING CO-ORDINATORS 

Michelle Fahey & Sam Wiggins 
 

P&C Tuckshop 
Hotdog Day will be held on Tuesday March 20th. Please help support your P&C by 
filling in the form and returning to the school office by Friday March 16th. Forms will 

be heading home ASAP. 
If you are available to help cook or serve on this day please come see a P&C 

member.  
Time approx. – 9am-11:30am 

 
 

Ride the Range 
Sunday March 25th sees the P&C again hold a refreshment stand for the Ride the 

Range Bike Ride. We would like to ask for donations of baked goods with all 
ingredients named and packaged in air tight bags for bike riders to purchase for a 

gold coin donation as they head through town. Drinks will also be available for 
purchase.  

We also are in need of volunteers to help set up/pack away and man the stall 
between the hours of approx. 7:30am-11am. 

If your able to help please see a P&C member. 
 

Next Meeting – Wednesday April 18th, 3:45pm 
Email – foresthillpcsecretary@outlook.com 

P&C MATTERS – Help make a difference 
 


